
Welcome Back – Readers are Leaders program is ready to welcome your 

students back to PKS; and/or welcome new students. We are looking 

forward to an exciting year. Parents, you will be getting more 

information on this program as your child participates in activities in the 

Media Center they rotate through Specials. Your child may participate in 

a number and variety of activities, challenges, and at-home reading to 

earn Brag Tags, pins, treats, and more! All activities are designed to 

develop of love of reading for your child. 

If you have time to volunteer at PKS, please consider coming to the 

Media Center! It is fun and action-packed! Contact Dr. Cash at (305) 853-

3281 #58307 Thank you. 

                                                                                                                                          


